
 
 
 

“First Day” Folder and Material Drive Thru Pick-Up Information 
 
 
We are excited to provide an opportunity for you to come to school to pick up several important 
items and materials for you to start the year.  It is critical to pick up these items because it will have all 
the necessary information you need to be “present” for the first day of school. 
 
We are allowing you to pick up folders/materials for other students if you have confirmed this with 
the parents of those families.  We hope this will help to get folders out to as many families as 
possible. 
 
The following pick up times are for all students in all grade levels. 
 
 

Tuesday, August 11th (7:30 am – 12:30 pm) 
 
 

Wednesday, August 12th (12:30 pm – 5:30 pm) 
 
 
When you arrive simply come through the carpool lane and pull up as far as possible.  Staff will ask for 
your child’s name and grade level and then will provide you with their folder and materials. 
 
To ensure safety and social distancing please adhere to the following requests: 
 

1. Please do not come for pick up if you are sick, no feeling well or have a temperature. 
 

2. Please stay in your vehicle at all times. 
 

3. When interacting with staff please be sure you are wearing a face covering. 

 
 
We look forward to seeing you next week! 


